
Village of Winnetka 
Public Works Department Guide to Utility Flags 

 

With the construction season soon upon us the Public Works Department is making efforts to ensure the 
residents of Winnetka are well informed of any projects taking place in the Village. A common sign of a project’s 
early stages is the sight of small flags of various colors in the ground. These flags identify the presence of 
underground utilities, usually placed prior to excavation. Locates and markings can be completed free of charge 
by contacting JULIE, an organization that provides excavators with this service by coordinating with the owners 
and operators of utilities.  

The following is a list of flags you may see and what their colors represent: 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not remove any flags that you see in the ground. For more information on JULIE and to schedule a 
locate call 811 or visit www.illinois1call.com.  

To learn more about a particular project in the Village, please contact the Public Works Department at             
(847) 716-3568. 

http://www.illinois1call.com/

